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BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy Claire Kerrane TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
Email:  
 
19/04/2021 
 
PQ 16585-21 To ask the Minister for Health the current percentage of Covid-19 vaccines (details 
supplied) that have been administered versus the number in supply. - 
 
Dear Deputy Kerrane 
 
Thank you for your representation.  Once vaccine supply is received the aim is to distribute supply as 
quickly as possible to the vaccine sites. The HSE is required to hold doses of vaccine in order to 
ensure that there is stock for second doses. As of the 17th of April there have been 1,204,063 with  
852,189 receiving dose 1 and 351,872 receiving dose 2.   
  
I hope this provides you with assistance, 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
__________________ 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 
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